
EASTER FLOWER DONATION 

Each year St. James’ decorates the Nave for Easter with the bountiful beauty of flowers.  These 
flowers are possible from donations from the congregation.  If you would like to donate to these 
flowers, please fill out the form below or the Easter Flowers envelope in the pews.  Be sure to print 
clearly and designate in Memorial or in Thanksgiving. Forms and envelopes can be dropped in the 
offering plate, dropped at the Parish Office or mailed to St. James’. 
Be sure to keep your payment and form or envelope together.  If you are paying with a check, 
please make sure you write EASTER FLOWERS in the memo line.  Donations must be received to 
the Parish Office by March 24, 2024 to be included in the Easter Flower Insert.

























